February 6, 2008

Jim Dunn

Assistant Director of Public Works
City of Washougal

1701 C St.

" Washougal, WA 98671

Dear Mr. Dunn:

NATIONAL RAILROAD PASSENGER CORPORATION
60 Massachusetts Avenue, NE, Washington, DC 20002
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Thank you for your letter regarding the City of Washougal’s Notice of Intent for the creation of quiet
zones in your community. The (5) grade crossings contained in the quiet zone notice are owned and
operated by the BNSF Railroad Co (BNSF). When notified by BNSF that these crossing meet Federal
Railroad Train Horn Rules, Amtrak as an operator will comply with Union Pacific Railroad operating

rules.

Sincerely,

Alvin E. Richardson, Sr.
Senior Safety Coordinator

cc: Steve Strachan
Roy Deitchman
Chris Williams
John Li
Ahmer Nizam
Katherine Hunter
Christine Adams



